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Due to continued circumstances related to COVID-19 and newly-issued guidance from the

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, the Departments of Justice and Homeland

Security have determined to extend the temporary postponement of Migrant Protection

Protocols (MPP) hearings scheduled through Friday, May 1, 2020. All presently scheduled

hearings will be rescheduled. The Departments will continually review conditions related to

COVID-19 and will make further determinations as necessary in order to ensure that all MPP

hearings can proceed as expeditiously as possible when appropriate.

Any individual with an MPP hearing date through Friday, May 1, 2020 should present

themselves at their designated port of entry on their previously scheduled date to receive a

tear sheet and hearing notice containing their new hearing dates.
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